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Camerata Music School

Please find below confirmed details for the Camerata Music School. We are looking forward to a wonderful weekend
of singing, team building and choreography learning.

Full attendance at the Music School is expected for Camerata choristers. Please contact the office by email at
headoffice@aspagroup.com.au should you have any questions.

Date:
Arrive:
Depart:
Venue:
Parking:

Wear:

Bring:

Saturday March 19 Date:  Sunday March 20
9.00am Arrive:  9.00am
5.00pm Depart: 3.00pm

Mount St Benedict College 449 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills. Please arrive to the Hall.

There is limited parking available on school grounds in the Main Carpark and Oval Carpark, with entry via
Pennant Hills Road. Please see the attached map for further details. Only AGC choristers and staff are
permitted inside school buildings.

Choristers should wear their AGC dance pants, casual tshirt, casual shoes, polar fleece and their hair tied
back - the AGC rehearsal uniform top is not required.

Please ensure your casual t-shirt covers the midriff and is appropriate for dancing.

All items should be clearly labelled with your daughter’s name

Named folder with all sheet music and a pencil

Black jazz shoes, both clearly named

A packed lunch, substantial snacks and drink bottle

The nature of the work during Music School is quite physical and we have found in the past that choristers
require more food than they normally would for a school day.

Please note, we have some choristers who have severe nut allergies and therefore ask that you do not
pack any nut based foods, including peanut butter and Nutella sandwiches.

Should you be interested you can read our COVID Safe Plan.

On-the-day phone number for the Music School only: 0411 956 519
This phone will only be on during Music School times.
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